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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Majors Road Interchange  

Southern Expressway temporary closure 

       

 

What’s happening: 

A section of the Southern Expressway, in the vicinity of Majors Road, 

O’Halloran Hill, will be temporary closed to traffic in both directions to 

enable SA Power Networks to undertake electrical infrastructure works 

adjacent to the Majors Road Bridge.  

How this affects you: 

This section of the Southern Expressway will be temporarily closed in both 

directions between 11pm Tuesday 18 June and 4am Wednesday 19 June 

2024. 

The following temporary detours will be in place during this time: 

• City / north bound - traffic will need to exit the Southern Expressway 

at the Sheriffs Road exit and continue to either Lonsdale Road or Main 

South Road.  

• South bound - traffic will need to use Main South Road or Lonsdale 

Road to access the Southern Expressway at Sheriffs Road.  

Please follow local detour signage and traffic controller instructions. 

Observe speed limits and traffic controllers when travelling through the 

area.  

Please take care when travelling through the area, plan ahead and expect 

some delays. 

For further information: 

• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/majorsinterchange 

• Email DIT.MajorsRoad@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Tuesday 18 June 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

11pm to 4am  

Where 

Southern Expressway (both 
directions) in the vicinity of 
Majors Road 

Emergency services 

Emergency services access 
will be maintained at all 
times during all works. 
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